

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date: FFs4		Teacher's feedbacks
---------------------	---	---------------------

Task 1: Read and choose**Would you like to be an astronaut?**

You don't have to be Superman to fly in space. Many men and women from many different countries have done it. For example, the European Space Agency (ESA) now has 14 astronauts from 8 different countries. The first thing is this – you need to be sure it's the job that you really want to do. It requires a lot of hard work and several years of study at university before astronaut training even begins. Most people start this between 27 and 37 years of age. Many astronauts also train to become pilots first.

Astronauts come from all over Europe and the world, and it's important that they can speak the same languages. They have to speak English, and they are given Russian lessons. Some also learn another language, for example Japanese, as a number of astronauts are Japanese speakers. If you are still at school and you'd like to be an astronaut when you're older, it's not too early to start developing the skills you will need. Playing video games is a great thing to do, as it helps you to think quickly and clearly. This is what you will need to do when you travel in space.

Another good thing to do is sports, especially team sports. They make you fit, of course, but more importantly, they help you learn how to do things together with your colleagues. So, maybe planning a game of football for next weekend isn't a bad idea?

- 14** The first paragraph says that
- A** lots of people can be an astronaut.
 - B** there are astronauts from all countries.
 - C** only 14 people from Europe have become astronauts.
- 15** The writer says
- A** you need to be a pilot before you become an astronaut.
 - B** it's important to know that being an astronaut is right for you.
 - C** when you start training to be an astronaut, you must be
between 27 and 37.
- 16** Which languages do ESA astronauts know how to speak after training?
- A** English and Russian
 - B** English and Japanese
 - C** English, Japanese and Russian
- 17** Why can playing video games be useful if you want to be an astronaut?
- A** There are many video games about space travel.
 - B** Video games can teach you to think fast.
 - C** Video games help you to understand how computers work.
- 18** How can sports help you to become an astronaut?
- A** They help you to get fit.
 - B** They give you something to do in your free time.
 - C** They help you to work well with other people.

Task 2**Questions 25-30**

For each question, write the correct answer.

Write **ONE** word for each gap.

Example: 0 ARE

From: Mrs Hammond

To: Class 9

Dear Class 9,

Next week, we (0) going to do something different in our English lesson. I want pupils to stand up, and speak to the whole class for one minute about a sport they like doing. It will be an excellent way (25) practise your English. If you (26) like to do this, please (27) me know.

Mrs Hammond

From: Andrew

To: Mrs Hammond

Dear Mrs Hammond,

Thank you (28) your email.

My favourite sport is football. I love talking about it, and I can (29) everybody about the team I play in (30) Saturday afternoons. I hope that is OK.

Best wishes,

Andrew

Task 3: Read and write.

1. A house not joined to another house, standing on its own.
2. Two houses joined together.
3. Many houses joined together in a row.
4. A small house, usually in a village or in the countryside.
5. A house built all on one level, without stairs.
6. A set of rooms for living in, usually on one floor of a building.
7. A very big and luxurious house.
8. The machines and electronic parts in a computer or other electronic system.
9. The programs used by a computer for doing particular jobs.

Hardware	software	cottage
Detached house	Terraced house	Bungalow
Semi detached house	Mansion	Flat